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CARS FOR HELP 
Donate your car—help the needy—receive tax deduction of $500.00.  
It’s fast, it’s easy and it requires only one short phone call or website 
visit.  Cars for Help, A 501(C)3 not-for-profit organization, is using 
vehicle donations to support Christian churches and parishes across 
the USA in an effort to help people who are suffering through diffi-
cult times.  If you would like to donate a vehicle in any condition, 
receive a tax deduction, and help your church do its great mission 
work please visit www.CarsForHelp.com, or call directly to (630) 595
-9272.  Together we can make a difference.  

Br inging Up Gifts at Mass  
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    ORGANIZATIONS 
Everyone is invited! New members are  welcome! 

All meetings are held in Msgr. Gambino Hall  
 

Girl Scouts: Thursday, November 30th, 5pm. Meetings are held 
 twice a month. 
Tuesday Seniors: Tuesday, December 6th,  at 12:30pm.  
 Meetings are held twice a month.  
Wednesday Seniors: Wednesday, November 15th, at 
 12:30pm. Meeting are held twice a month. 
Youth Group: Sunday, November 19th, at 5:00pm.  
 Meeting are held every third Sunday of the month. 

 TRIPS  
Please join us!!       

All bus trips begin in our  parking  
       lot behind Most Holy Rosary Church. 
“Sands Casino” - Bethlehem, PA 
 Bus leaves 10am on Thursday, December 7th 
 Cost $30.00, you get $20 slot play, $5 in food. Please contact 
 Connie 732-442-4978 or Ronnie 732-442-5252. 

“Christmas Show ”-  Hunterdon Hills,  NJ 
 Bus leaves 9:30am on Thursday, December 14th 
 Cost $95.00.  Please call  Toni 732-826-4893 or Shirley 732-442-
 1341 . 

                   Feeding the Homeless 
 

                       Monday, November 20th 
                           The Confirmation Candidates deliver 
                       and serve food to the homeless. We 
      could use your  help by: volunteering, or with a 
monetary donation,  or even a simple meal.  Please call 
Mildred at  (732)910-1277.   

Thank you in advance. 

             St. Andrew Church 
            Parish Hall 

              No. Madison Ave., Avenel 
Invites you to a Thanksgiving Friendship Luncheon 

 

Thursday, November 23, 2017, 1pm to 3pm 
Whether you are single, a couple  or a family,  

all are welcome!! 
There is no charge, call by Monday, November 13th at 

732-241-8436, leave your name and number we’ll 
get back to you. 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
 

Take a tag beginning - November 25/26.  
Return your gift by Sunday, December 17th. 
 

For the first time, the Community of Perth 
Amboy will benefit from the generosity of our Parish. We’ve 
reached out to our local schools of both Public and Catholic 
School students ranging from grades pre-k to 4th grade and 
compiled a list of 110 children.  
 

As in the past, we ask our generous parish members to take a 
tag and return a wrapped gift with the tag on it, for a  child in 
need. 

Deadline  
Sunday, December 17, by 11 am Mass  

to insure Christmas delivery!! 
 

Please place your wrapped gift in the appropriate box with the 
matching color tag (as each color represents a different school). 

 
 
 
 
 
Please be generous in this week’s second collection 
for the Catholic Campaign for Human Develop-
ment. In the United States, one in six people lives in 
poverty.  With this collection you support programs 
that address the causes of poverty and provide a sus-
tainable future for those who are struggling across 
the country.  In addition, 25 percent of funds col-
lected remains in our diocese to fund local anti-
poverty projects.  Please prayerfully consider how 
you can support this collection and work on the 
margins.  More information about the Catholic 
Campaign for Human Development can be found at 
www.usccb.org/cchd/collection.  

We appreciate your support!! 

Flynn and Son Funeral Home  
will be hosting its 17th Annual Memo-
rial Tree Lighting at our Metuchen 
location (319 Amboy Avenue) on 
Wednesday, December 6, 2017 at 

7:00 p.m.  For information on how to participate, 
please call 732-548-2134 10 am to 4 pm or visit our 
website at www.flynnfuneral.com/Community Events" 
to Register. 
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Please help support Catholic Charities. 
We need gently used  

Clothing , Bedding, Shoes, Small Household Items. 
Have  a clothing donation too big to fit in the box?  

Just call our toll free number to arrange a free pick up at your 
home:  1-877-343-3651  

Drop box is located in our Parish parking lot near the 
Florida Grove Rd. entrance way. 
(Proceeds benefit the Food Pantry) 

BULLETIN DEADLINES/GUIDELINES 
 

All Parish Ministries who are interested in advertising your 
Parish events must submit your articles 2 weeks prior to the 
desired Sunday (*Exceptions apply).   Please keep the follow-
ing in mind when contacting the Parish Office regarding any 
bulletin inserts, updates or removals 
 All articles are approved by Fr. Mike.   
 A hard copy of the article is needed to indicate exact event 

information.  It’s preferred (but not necessary) articles be 
submitted by email to: goodshepherd20@verizon.com.   

 Text should all be in one font. 
 There are no guarantees that your graphic/photo will 

transfer.  
 *4th of July, Thanksgiving, Christmas etc. will require 

more time.                                                                                            Thank you! 

fÑÜxtw|Çz à{x jÉÜw 
“Well done, my good and faithful servant. Since you have been 
faithful in small matters, I will give you great responsibili-
ties.”- MATTHEW 25:21 
God expects us to nurture and develop the gifts He has given 
us and then generously return a portion with increase. He 
doesn’t want us to waste or hoard the gifts He has given us; He 
expects us to grow our gifts, use them wisely and be generous 
with them. Unfortunately, many of us are not generous in pro-
portion to all that God has given us. 

Save the date!   
The Orchestra of St. Peter by the Sea 

 

under the direction of Fr. Alphonse Stephenson, Sunday, 
Nov. 26th, 3:00PM., Church of the Sacred Hear t, 149 
South Plainfield Ave., South Plainfield.  Tickets $30/
General Admission, $25/Seniors, $15.00/Students under 
17.  Call 908-756-0633 ext. 147.  

 
 

St. Andrew Church Hall 
244 Avenel Street , Avenel, NJ   

Sponsored by the Altar Rosary Society 
 

December 2, 2017 
10am to 3pm 

(9:30 for Religious Education Students) 
 

Crafts, Baskets, Raffles, great Food & much more!! 
Kids: come & do your Christmas shopping! Free gift-wrapping 
for children! Also, pictures with Santa, story telling by Mrs. 
Santa, games & more!                        Don’t miss it! 

The Diocesan Office 
for Persons  

with Disabilities  
is preparing for its Annual 

Christmas Party on Saturday, December 
16, 2017 (1:30pm-3:30pm) at the St. 
John Neumann Pastoral Center, 146 Metlars Lane, 
Piscataway, NJ.  Given the preparation that is nec-
essary for this huge undertaking, we ask that you 
contact us as soon as possible to reserve a place 
for you and/or your group (children/young adults 
with special needs and their families/caregivers.) 
 

Please email: catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com 
or call 732-765-6432 

“Disaster Relief” 
In the wake of the recent hurricanes that devas-
tated Puerto Rico and the Caribbean, Florida, 
Louisiana and Texas, and the deadly earthquakes 
in Mexico, Bishop Checchio has asked that the 

diocesan-wide Disaster Relief Collection, originally intended 
to close September 30, be extended to support the relief and 
recovery efforts in the affected communities.  
 

You may donate online at http:\\diometuchen.org or write a 
check payable to “Diocese of Metuchen” with “Disaster Re-
lief” in the memo line and mail to: Disaster Relief Donation, 
Diocese of Metuchen, P.O. Box 191, Metuchen NJ 08840.  
Please give generously, as your means allow, to help our 
brothers and sisters who are most in need at this time.  The 
Diocese will accept donations through Thanksgiving Day, No-
vember 23.  All monies collected will be used to assist victims 
of these recent natural disasters, working with local Catholic 
relief and recovery agencies in the affected regions.   
 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to all who have already contrib-
uted. 
 

Please continue to pray for all hurricane and earthquake vic-
tims, especially for the deceased and for the families who have 
lost a loved one. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
is seeking volunteer mentors 

Both men and women mentors are needed to participate 
in one-to-one activities and be a role model to young 
people. 

 

Do you: 
1. Have a minimum of 3 hours per week to offer 

to a child? 
2. Like having fun? 
3. Reside in or near Middlesex County or Franklin 

township? 
4. Want to make a difference in a child’s life? 

 
Contact  Jeanette Cullen at (732) 738-1323 
or jcullen@ccdom.org for more information.   


